OPEN ADMISSION POLICY

The Children’s Playhouse Admission Policy is open to all children, including children with disabilities.  This is a non-discriminatory organization.  The program’s philosophy has always been just that.  Currently the program has a wide economic background and a diverse cultural background.  All advertising stresses our commitment to diversity.

The program will continue to do outreach within the community by contacting churches and community organizations with hopes of providing an early childhood experience to as 
many 3 & 4-year-old children as possible.

OPEN DOOR POLICY
The Children’s Playhouse prides itself on having an Open Door Policy, which allows parents to enter the school at anytime during the day to visit their child.
In addition, at our 112 Bouton Street location, we have a monitor in the office that allows a parent to view their child without the child knowing that they are there.
Please feel free to visit.
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